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                             News Update 
                            March 10, 2020 

 
COVID-19 Update from Black Gold  
A letter was sent out by email yesterday from Black Gold School Division regarding 
COVID 19. It can be found on our school website - ​wps.blackgold.ca 
 
Student-Led Conferences 
We will be hosting our Student-Led Conferences on Thursday, March 19, from 4 pm to 
7 pm. This is an awesome opportunity for students to show their parents around their 
classroom and to show what they know. Please note that although teachers are present 
during this time, they are not available for individual meetings with parents during this 
evening. 
 
New Spirit Wear 
We would like to announce the new launch of our school Spirit Wear site. This site will 
be open to order throughout the school year. Check out the special 15% discount on 
order in March at ​https://willowparkschool.entripyshops.com/ 
 
Yearbooks Pre-order Available 
We are pleased to offer a school yearbook this year! Yearbooks may be ordered on 
Powerschool for $23 with September delivery. 
 
Pancake Lunch Day 
Our annual Pancake Lunch is taking place on Tuesday, March 17. This is a ​free​ lunch 
for all students. Please send a lunch for your child if they cannot have pancakes. 
 
We are looking for 12-15 Volunteers for our annual pancake lunch. Please contact the 
office if you are able to help. 
 
School Spirit Days 
Tuesday March 17, we encourage all students to wear green and gold as we celebrate 
St. Patrick’s Day. 
 
On Wednesday, March 25, we will welcome Spring with a rainbow of colours! Staff and 
students will wear all the colors of the rainbow. 
 

“Where Students Count and People Care” 

https://wps.blackgold.ca/
https://willowparkschool.entripyshops.com/


 
 
Red Cross Swimming Lessons 
Lessons for grades 1 and 3 commence Monday, April 20. Permission forms are due 
Tuesday, March 24 with payment due by April 6​.  
 
Pizza by the Slice 
Our next pizza day is Tuesday, March 24. Bring in your toonie for a slice of pizza. 
 
Upcoming Dates: 
➢ March 20 - NO SCHOOL; PD Day 
➢ March 30-April 3 - SPRING BREAK; Classes resume April 6 

 
Planning Ahead: 

● Grade 6 Camp YoWoChAs Trip takes place in May. The cost will be 
approximately $60 - $80 (depending on Fundraising). 

● Grade 4 Drumheller Trip takes place in June. The cost will be between $50 - 
$100 (depending on Fundraising). 

 
 

“Where Students Count and People Care” 


